
 
 

Secretary:  Vote explanation please.  Sen Boquist 
 

SB 128A addresses the procedure of having two medical personnel present at 
the time of a fluoroscopy.  This issue should have been resolved at the medical board 
level not the legislature.  Mandating two individuals simply increases the cost to the 
patient.  OHA and OSBN should have resolved this issue.  Health care costs need to 
be reduced, not increased, especially since the majority of health care in Oregon is 
now subsidized by the taxpayers; state and federal.  
 


